
Dear Members, Players, and Supporters, 
 
Another exciting season is ahead, and I welcome everyone new and returning to the Brothers Kangaroos 
AFC family. I’m thrilled to be entering my eighth season as President.  
 
The club continues to thrive on the dedication of volunteers. Everyone can make a difference – in the 
canteen, assisting a team or helping at events. Which will you choose this season? We’d love to have you 
on board! 
 
Important 2025 dates 
 

 

 

Junior (Joeys) draw - TBA 
 
2025 Training Schedule 
 
Senior Men Tues & Thurs, 6:00pm–8:00pm Brad Matheson (0467 407 984) 
Senior Women Tues & Thurs, 5:45pm–7:15pm Michael Rose (0439 649 335) 
Under 17.5s Thurs, 4:30pm–6:00pm Shaun Baxter (0421 554 400) 
Youth Girls Tues, 4:30pm–5:30pm (from 11/3) & Thurs 

5:45pm–7:15pm 
Michael Rose (0439 649 335) & Emily 
Easey 

Under 15.5s Tues & Thurs 4:15pm–5:30pm (from 11/3) Wayne ‘Shimma’ Clifford (0413 548 078) 
Under 13.5s Tues & Thurs, 4:30pm–5:30pm (from 11/3) Ben ‘Bomma’ Drew (0437 037 278) 

 
Registrations are open - Register here! 
 
Exciting Updates 
 
New Change Room Facility Proposal 
 
Kele Park hosts a range of sports in addition to AFL. Our facilities need urgent upgrade to accommodate 
the volume of users and the increasing number of female athletes. Our new proposal includes new change 
rooms, dedicated umpire and first aid spaces, improved disability access and upgraded spectator and 
recreational areas. Positive discussions with all levels of government have occurred.  
 

https://www.playhq.com/afl/register/733036


 
 

 
 
 

  

 
Amenities and Equipment Upgrades 
 
Successful grants from AAMI, Stanwell Corporation and CleanCo in the offseason have facilitated works in 
the old softball amenities, located between the two AFL fields at Kele Park. It has been transformed into two 
sets of unisex toilets, storage and a meeting/changing space for the Under 13.5s and Youth Girls teams. 
 
Our main clubhouse changerooms have received a new ceiling, courtesy of Rockhampton Regional 
Council. The scoreboard has also received a fresh coat of paint and new electronics. 
   

 
New Canteen Coordinator 
 
Dave McHugh, an experienced local businessman (McHugh’s Pies) joins us for Season 2025. He is no 
stranger to keeping hungry players and supporters well-fed. Welcome, Dave! 
 
Sponsorship Opportunities 
 
Thank you to the continued support of our generous sponsors. If you or your business would like to get 
involved, there are still opportunities for sponsorship – please reach out. 
 
2025 Committee 
 
President: Cam Wyatt Umpire Coordinator: Drewe Hetherton 
Vice President: Brad Matheson Junior Coordinator: Cassie Kirk 
Treasurer: Chelsea Carroll Merchandise Coordinator: Louise Wilson 
Secretary: Rachele Belz General Committee: Brittany Jaques, 

Jeremy Jones, 
Michaela Mann, 
Trent Nelson, 
Adonna Ruff, 
Hannah Skuthorp 

Registrar: Leilani Nelson 
Social Media Coordinator: Erin Buchan 
Social Coordinator: Dylan Bradey 

Let’s make Season 2025 one to remember. Follow us on Facebook to stay up to date. 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Cam Wyatt | President BAFC  
0428 297 029 | president@brotherafc.com.au 
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